
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

October 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I hope by now, your son has told you that he is part of our Boys Choir.  The boys have been 

working hard in rehearsals and are now preparing for their first performance. 

 

As part of the Boys Choir, your child has been chosen to represent the school at the Canvey 

Christmas Celebration on Friday 1st December.  We will be walking to Castle View School so 

your son will need to be in school at 8.45 a.m. and will be leaving school at 9.00 a.m. and 

return in time for lunch. 

 

During the run up to Christmas, we are sometimes asked to sing in local nursing homes in 

school time.  I will send out details of any events nearer the time, but to save you filling out 

numerous permission slips, please tick the box on this reply slip. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss S. Goldsmith 

 

 

 

 

Boys Choir      Please complete and return to Miss Goldsmith 

 

 

Childs Name ………………………………………………………….. Class …………….. 

 

 

I give permission for my son take part in the Canvey Christmas      

Celebration and travel in staff cars if the weather is bad. 

 

 

I give permission for my son to go Carol singing in school time     

 

 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………..  Parent/Guardian 

      

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
(Foundation) 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

